United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20240

Dear Tribal Leader,

As a follow up to the March 6, 2012 correspondence to you announcing the upcoming consultation
sessions on the draft Administrative Organizational Assessment Report and the streamlining proposals of
the Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA) and the Bureau of Indian Education, 1 wanted to provide you with a
more detailed agenda that denotes which BIA Region will be discussed at which location.

Date Location Region(s) To Be Represented

April 12 - 13,2012 Miccosukee Resort and Gaming Eastern
500 S W 177" Avenue
Miami, FL. 33194

(866)599-6674

April 19 -20, 2012 Radisson Fort McDowell Resort | Western
Hotel Southwest
10438 N. Fort McDowell Road Navajo

Scottsdale/Fountain Hill, AZ 85264
(480)789-5300

April 26 - 27,2012 Northern Quest Resort & Casino Alaska
100 N. Hayford Road Northwest
Airway Heights, WA 99001

May 3 — 4, 2012 Holiday Inn Rapid City — Rushmore | Great Plains
Plaza Rocky Mountain
505 N. 5" Street Midwest
Rapid City, SD 57701
(605)348-4000

May 10 - 11, 2012 Choctaw Casino Resort Eastern Oklahoma
4216 S. Hwy 69/75 Southern Plains

Durant, OK 74701
(580)931-8340

May 17 - 18, 2012 Thunder Valley Casino Resort Pacific
1200 Athens Avenue
Lincoln, CA 95648
(877)468-8777




Additionally, denoted below are the details for making hotel reservations at each of the six sites.

Date(s) Location Hotel Re]saeyrve Room Block ID Reserv #
April 12 -13 Miami, FL Miccosukee April § BIA (305) 925-
Resort Consultation 2555
April 19-20 | Scottsdale, AZ Ft McDowell April 6 BIA Streamline | 800-333-3333
Radisson Resort Consultation or 480-789-
Hotel 5300
April 26 —27 | Airway Heights, Northern Quest | March 28 | Streamline 877-871-6772
WA Consultation
May3 -4 Rapid City, SD Holiday Day Inn | April 16 BIA 800-
Consultation HOLIDAY or
(605) 348-
4000
May 10—11 | Durant, OK Choctaw Casino | April 10 BIA 800-788-2464
Hotel Consultation
May 17-18 Lincoln, CA Thunder Valley | May 4 BIA (877) 468-
Consultation 8777

Thank you for your attention in this matter. We look forward to hearing from you on these potential

changes.

Sincerely,

Paul

sosie

Chief of Staff




